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25 March 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

Exciting News: Our New Website is Live! 

 

We are thrilled to announce the launch of our new and improved website, 
designed to keep you even more informed and connected with everything 
happening at The Hart School.   

 

This website is a comprehensive platform where you can access important 
updates, announcements, and resources effortlessly.  Whether you're seeking 
information about upcoming events, curriculum details, or ways to get involved 
in our community, our new website has you covered. 

 

Here are some key features you can explore: 

• Latest News and Updates: Stay up-to-date with the latest happenings 

at our school. 

• Curriculum Insights: Gain insights into our curriculum framework and 

educational approach. 

• Key Information: All the key information you need to know about your 

child attending The Hart School. 

• Contact Information: Easily reach out to faculty and staff members with 

any questions or concerns you may have. 

 

We believe that effective communication between home and school is essential 
for the success of our students, and our new website aims to facilitate this 
connection seamlessly. 

 

To explore the website, simply visit https://www.hartschool.org.uk/. We 
encourage you to bookmark the site and visit it regularly for updates and 
information. 
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Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education. 
We look forward to utilising this new platform to strengthen our relationship with 
you.   

 

Finally, we encourage our students to take time during the Easter break to relax 
and recharge.  We look forward to welcoming our students back for the start of 
the next term on Monday 8 April, refreshed and ready to learn. 

 
Wishing you a blessed and joyful Easter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Miss R Sandham 
Principal 


